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May 13, 2020 

 

To: Highland Creek Manor Homeowners 

Re: Pool Closures and Requirements during COVID 19 

 

Dear Homeowners: 

The Board of Directors is providing an update on the pool regulations and mandate during COVID 19.  

City of Dallas has not provided an exact date for reopening pools. Therefore, the Board has suspended opening 

the pool until it is safe to allow access. 

Once pools reopen there will be some restrictions in place to follow Dallas health and code requirements. 

The Board of Directors appreciates your cooperation and understanding as we work together through this 

challenging time. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 

For the Highland Creek Manor HOA 


